
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               13th June 2025 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘HONESTY’ 

 
‘Honesty is a question of right and wrong’ 

 
 

Sports Day 
 

Sports Day next week for all classes. All 
children will require a P.E. kit or sports kit. 
Please keep an eye on the weather and apply 
suncream to your child if needed. If it is 
raining we will have Sports Day indoors one 
class at a time. The dates and times for your 
child’s year group are as follows: 
 
16 Jun  RM – 10:45      17 Jun RD –  10:45 
            1K  -   1:00                  1M  -  1:00 
            2H -   2:00                 2W -  2:00 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Y2 Trip to Walton Hall and Gardens 
 

As part of their topic ’Changes’, children in 
Year 2 will be visiting Walton Hall and 
Gardens on Thursday 19th June. As this is an 
all day trip, your child will be provided with a 
school packed lunch – they will need to bring a 
small backpack in which to carry their lunch. 
Children are to wear their own clothes which 
should be suitable for the park, a waterproof 
coat and sensible footwear. Please put on 
suncream and bring a hat if it is sunny.  We will 
be back at school in time for children to be 
collected at 3:15 p.m. 
 

 

International Family Day 
 

Thank you to all our families who came to our 
International Family Day on Thursday. It was 
lovely to see everyone interacting and having 
fun with each other – you all helped to make 
it a great success! 

 
 

 

Biscuit Day 
 

Reminder – every Friday the children from one 
class are asked to bring in a packet of biscuits 
to sell to other classes around the school. If 
the children would like to have biscuits then 
they can bring 10p to buy 2 biscuits. The 
proceeds will go towards school fund and will 
be used to replenish resources in various areas 
around the school. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 
 
GATES OPEN:        3:05PM 
  

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 
 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Mrs Davin/Miss Hughes)  99% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)                   98%                
Poppies (Miss Kervin)            99% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)            98%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)             99% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)            97% 
 
Wow, what a fabulous week with all 
classes in green! This is amazing! Let’s 
see if we can keep it up!!! 
 

Overall Attendance 

98% 
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 
Dojos are given to every child in school 

before registers close. 
 

 

Diary Dates 
 

16 Jun     Reception Club 3:15-4:00pm 
16 Jun     Sports Day 
               RM 10:45, 1K 1:00, 2H 2:00 
17 Jun     Sports Day 
               RD 10:45, 1M 1:00, 2W 2:00 
18 Jun     Sunflowers (2W) Forest School 
19 Jun     Y2 Trip to Walton Hall & Gardens 
20 Jun     RM Biscuit Day 
24 Jun     Nursery - visit from Acorn Farm 
26 Jun    New to Nursery Parent Meeting 
               4:00pm 
26 Jun    New to Reception Parent Meeting 
               5:30pm 
 2  Jul     Nursery closed all day (new visits) 
 2  Jul     Teddy Bears Picnic (new Reception) 
 
 

 

 

Forest School 
 

On Wednesday 18th June it is Sunflowers (2W) 
turn for Forest School. If possible can the 
children please bring in a pair of wellies (with 
name in) in a plastic bag. Thank you. 
 

 
 


